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FEBRUARY 25th 7:00-8:00PM 
A VIRTUAL PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION TO DISCUSS 

BIKE LANES & ONE-WAY STREETS 
 
 

Join us to hear about Townsend’s plans to improve safety 
and recreational opportunities by adding bike lanes and 

transforming Jeft’s Street into a one-way road.  
 

The Town is seeking grant funding to support this work. A 
link to the online meeting will be posted on the Town 

website and calendar in advance. 
 

 
Image above: a map of proposed bike lanes and amenities in Townsend 

 


